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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2007 11:56 AM
To: Jonas, Mark
Cc: Nagulapaty, Subbarao
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - Wong FLC #FO0000327  51100

Mark, 
  
I received your attached correspondence dated August 29, 2007 that requests a schedule extension.  Based upon your 
request, the schedule for submittal of a DPE System Startup Report for the above referenced case is extended to April 30, 
2008. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
510-567-6791 phone 
510-337-9335 fax 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 

From: Jonas, Mark [mailto:mjonas@craworld.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2007 3:15 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Nagulapaty, Subbarao 
Subject: Request for Extension - Wong FLC #FO0000327 51100 

Dear Jerry: 
We are requesting an extension for submittal of the DPE System Start-Up Report for the Wong site, RLC #RO0000327.  
Attached is a letter presenting our rationale and our request for an extension. 
 
Please call to discuss any issue. 
 
Sincerely, 

Mark Jonas 
Mark Jonas, P.G. 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates, Inc. 
5900 Hollis Street, Suite A 
Emeryville, California  94608 
510/420-3307 direct 
510/420-9170 fax 
 
www.CRAworld.com 
 


